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Sent: 22 April 2022 12:29
To: Planning <planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk>
Subject: Re: NYM/2022/0299
Importance: High
 

Dear Mr.Muir.
 
Thank you for your letter regarding our application for planning permission for two Shepherds huts.
 
We enclose as requested a revised drawing and also a photograph of the site hoping that this may be of help to you.
 
These huts are not going to be connected to mains drainage and we are intending that waste water and sewerage will be collected in cassette form from Thetford type toilet units and disposed of into our
existing 1000 gallon Klargester septic tank which is shown on the amended plan.
 
We have marked the proposed car parking spaces on the plan and this would be just large enough to allow two cars to turn round and park - entrance would be through the existing gate.
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uts would be approx 5.5 meters  long x 2.5 meters wide x 2.5.meters high - these huts come in various heights depending on wheel
arrangements but we would endeavour to keep as low as possible.
 
Specification wise they will be fully insulated with curved corrugated roof and either corrugated steel or timber clad exterior. They will most likely be serviced by a 12 volt electrical system, the hut nearest the
outbuildings on the east side  may have mains electric connection and water connected,
If not a water tap will be made available to users.
 
Until we have your views on what sort of huts would be most acceptable we are keeping an open mind but are in favour of a more traditional look - so it looks like a shepherds hut and not a caravan.
 
I hope this answers your queries but if not please don’t hesitate to give us a 
 
Many Thanks,
 
Regards,
 
Mike Parry
 
 
 

On 19 Apr 2022, at 12:39, planning@northyorkmoors.org.uk wrote:
 
Reference: NYM/2022/0299. 
The North York Moors National Park Authority Planning Service welcomes public engagement in all aspects of its work. You have received this email in relation to a current planning matter.
The attached correspondence contains important information which you are advised to retain for your records. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact us. When replying it's
best to quote our reference number, which is included in the attached letter.
The Authority is following Government advice concerning Covid-19 as such our working arrangements may change. We will ensure our letters and website are updated as and when required
in order to provide our customers with the most up to date information.
Kind regards

Chris France
Chris France
Director of Planning
North York Moors National Park Authority
The Old Vicarage
Bondgate
Helmsley, York YO62 5BP 
Tel: 01439 772700 
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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CONFIDENTIALITY: The contents of this message are the views of the author, not necessarily the views of the North York Moors National Park Authority. This is a private
message intended for the named addressee(s) only. Its contents may be confidential.
If you have received this message in error please reply to say so and then delete the message. Any use, copying, disclosure or distribution by anyone other than the addressee
is forbidden.
www.northyorkmoors.org.uk
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<NYM_2022_0299.pdf><Non Mains Drainage Form.pdf.pdf>
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